Subject: Re: Live music?
Posted by Mica on Sun, 25 Oct 2020 14:44:59 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Strum | think you are right. Pop singers now seem to be given a pass. Motley and all the other
Hair bands wouldn't have dreamed of that. I'm going to see Motley in August 2021. It was
supposed to be in August 2020 but that crazy pandemic happened.
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